Growing Global Citizens
At Helen Keller Elementary

As an International Baccalaureate World School, Helen Keller Elementary aspires to empower all students to become principled, independent inquirers who are socially responsible global citizens.  This mission is encouraged and facilitated throughout the school community in three ways.  They are:

· The practice of our Essential Agreements  - We Are Respectful, We Are Safe and In Control, and We are Responsible Learners  (see page 2)

· The practice of the IB Learner Profile – being Thinkers, Communicators, Risk-takers, Principled, Open-Minded, Caring, Balanced, Knowledgeable, Reflective and Caring (see pages 3-6)

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The practice of our Positive Behavior Intervention Matrix – (see link below)

In addition to these practices, Helen Keller implements two other programs that give students feedback on their behavior.  They are:

· The Husky High-Five Reward Program – This program ensures that all students can receive positive acknowledgement for demonstrating the high priority behaviors of the Learner Profile.  Throughout the day, all staff members are encouraged to issue a High-Five ticket to any student they observe demonstrating a Husky Habit (the Learner Profile attributes).  High-Five tickets are then entered into a weekly drawing for a special prize.  One winner from each class is pulled out and announced on our morning broadcast each week.

· The STOP & Reflect Program – This program addresses students not exhibiting the essential agreements or practicing the Learner Profile attributes.  When this happens, students are asked to think about how they have behaved and reflect on more positive choices that could have been made.  Continued practice of poor choices may result in parent involvement and/or an office referral.

Through these practices, Helen Keller staff has established clear and consistent behavior expectations for all students.  As an integral part of the school community we ask that you support and “live” these practices with us.  Please read through this packet and use these documents as discussion starters with your child.  Helping students reflect regularly on their behavior aids in their growth as a global citizen.
